
 
September 05, 2022 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM /NOTICE 
 
 
 
This is to notify that the interviews scheduled on 08.09.2022 and 10.09.2022 to 

13.09.2022 for the post of Assistant Professor in the Department of History has been 

postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. The said interviews shall be scheduled at 

the earliest and will be notified accordingly. 

 

All concerned may please note. 

 

 
     Principal 


